
 

 
MSMEC 79th 

Annual Meeting 

Cancelled 
  

Attention All Members:  Due to the extraordinary situation we all are dealing with given the serious nature of the 

COVID-19 virus and the governor’s various stay-at-home orders, the MSMEC Board of Trustees has made the 

decision to cancel this year’s annual meeting (79
th

) scheduled for June 27, 2020.  

 District Meetings for districts 1, 4 & 5 scheduled for May 5
th

, 12
th

, and 19
th

 respectively, were not 

conducted as called for due to there being no opposition in each district and the emergency health declarations 

and executive orders.  

 Incumbent board members will remain on the board to represent their respective districts: 

 Virginia Mondragon: District 1 

 Robert R. Baca: District 4 

 Joe C de Baca: District 5 

MSMEC’s Annual Report will be mailed to all members once they become available. The Board of Trustees express 

their regrets for the interruption to our normal meeting schedule as set forth in our bylaws and operations. 

However, protecting the health and safety of all concerned during these times requires us to make this decision.  

 


